
 
 
 
 
 
September 24, 2021 
 
 
Boyce O’Brien 
Stockdale Capital Partners, LLC 
4501 N. Scottsdale Road, Ste 201 
Scottsdale, AZ 85251 
 
RE: ONE-YEAR TIME EXTENSION FOR 
 40-DR-2019-Galleria Street Entry Addition 
 
Your request for a one-year time extension for Development Review Board Case 
40-DR-2019, Galleria Street Entry Addition, located at 4343 N Scottsdale Rd is 
APPROVED.  The one-year time extension is valid until 11/7/2022 (such date 
being three (3) years from the original date of approval by the Development 
Review Board) and is subject to the original stipulations associated with the case. 
City staff reserves the right to make any corrections to this approval due to errors 
or omissions on its behalf. 
 
Please contact me at 480-312-7713 if you have any further questions regarding 
this matter.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Brad Carr, AICP, LEED-AP 
Planning & Development Area Manager 
 
 
C: file 
 


